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OFFICIAL NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING


Date: November 11, 2022

TO:  GCSAA Members

FROM:  J. Rhett Evans, Chief Executive Officer

RE:  Official Notice of 2023 GCSAA Annual Meeting

As required by Article VII, Section 2c of the GCSAA Bylaws, this is the official notice of the 2023 Annual Meeting of the Golf Course Superintendents Association of America. The meeting will be held on Thursday, February 9, 2023 from 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. Eastern at the Orange County Convention Center in Orlando, Florida.

GCSAA President Kevin P. Breen, CGCS will preside. The meeting agenda and additional materials may be accessed on the Annual Meeting page found on the GCSAA website. Please review these items by clicking on the appropriate links inside the “Additional Election Information” box. These items are provided to help the voting process and the annual meeting to proceed in a timely and orderly manner.

If you have questions concerning the annual meeting or election process, please contact Shelia Finney, Senior Director, Member Programs at (800) 472-7878, ext. 4472, or Leann Cooper, Senior Manager, Chapter Services at (800) 472-7878, ext. 3648.
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GCSAA is dedicated to serving its members, advancing their profession, and enhancing the enjoyment, growth and vitality of the game of golf.




